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SOUTHWESTERN 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

ADMINISTRATIVE 
HAZARD COMMUNICATION PROGRAM 

Policy 
3.01.03 

 
Southwestern Community College is committed to provide students, faculty and staff a safe and 
healthy work environment. 

As required by law, the written Hazard Communication Program information shall be available to 
employees, their designated representatives, and local, state, or federal occupational safety and 
health authorities. 

The written Hazard Communication Program and the Chemical Hygiene Plan are located in the 
Office of the Director of Administrative and Facility.  An inventory of all chemicals on the campus 
as well as the safety data sheets for those chemicals are located in the Office of the Director of 
Administrative and Facility Development. 
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